
St. Edmund’s College, 

Laitumkhrah, 

Shillong – 793003, 

Meghalaya. 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL WORKERS' DAY 
 

As we celebrate the International Workers' Day, on behalf of 

the Management I wish the Staff of the College especially the 

Office staff, Lab Assistants, Grade D staff, Maintenance staff, 

Gardeners and Security staff 

"A HAPPY WORKERS' DAY". 

 

We thank you for your services and dedication and we pray 

that God bless you, your Family and your dear ones. 

 

Stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

1st May, 2021            (Sylvanus Lamare) 


